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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 1490  clarifies that the credit for qualified employees in the aerospace sector shall be limited 

to 5 nonconsecutive tax years and may continue to be claimed if the employee switches jobs 

within the aerospace sector within the 5 years the credit is claimed. 

 

Prepared by: Kalen Taylor 

  


